
Principal’s Report to P&C  

 

Meeting held on 15 March 2023 
 

NAPLAN: NAPLAN Writing went well today.  Reading, Language Conventions and Numeracy will be held over the next week or so. We do our 

best to catch up those who miss the test. NAPLAN data provides us with incredibly valuable data to support student learning needs, track 

progress and to analyse school trends; ensuring we are providing the best possible teaching plans to meet the needs of our students. 

Harmony Day: This will be celebrated next Fri 24th March whereby students are encouraged to wear traditional cultural dress or orange 

clothing. There will be a range of activities that students will be involved in.  

Student Leaders: Our student leaders will be attending the GRIP Conference next week. This provides support and learning about their 

leadership role.  

Quality Teaching Strategy: We have been invited to be part of a short-listed group of schools to lead a new strategy that models exemplary 

practice. We will let you know how we go, the outcome will be announced at the end of this month.         

Lainie Beccegato 

Principal 

15 March 2023 

Upcoming Events 

Please note that these events may change or be added to.  

Term 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Week 7 

  NAPLAN NAPLAN NAPLAN 

 
Week 8 

 

NAPLAN 

 
NAPLAN 

NAPLAN 

School Board 

P & C 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN 

Harmony Day 

Easter on the Green 

Week 9 
Swimming Swimming Swimming Swimming 

Swimming 

Newsletter 

Week 10 
Swimming  Swimming 

Swimming  

Free Dress Day 
Swimming Good Friday 

 


